
    
 

  Friday 13th November  
Dear Parents/carers,   

 

Children in Need – Friday 13th November 

The children have brightened up the school with their rainbow colours today. They also helped  and watched Joe Wicks finish off 

his 24 hour challenge. Thank you for the donations, we have already raised an amazing £182!! There is still time to donate via the 

Children in Need link.   

 

Mini reports and parent consultations 

You should have received your mini report yesterday for your child, please email us at families@bishopstawton-primary.org if you 

didn’t. Please complete the survey link contained with the report. If you don’t complete the survey we will assume you do not 

require a parent consultation appointment.  

 

Christmas  
Christmas Cards 

Due to the current situation we are asking that the children don’t send any Christmas cards in to school, thank you. 

Christmas Jumper Days 

Your child is invited to wear a Christmas jumper every Friday in December. These are to be worn with your usual school uniform. 

We will create a link to Save the Children nearer the time.  

Christmas Shop 

Children will be able to choose presents for either or both parents/carers through an order form (this will be done in class)  

before these are safely delivered to their classes to be wrapped by the children. There are no sibling gifts this year. The gifts 

cost £2.50 each and you can pay for the number of gifts you require on eduspot with a maximum of 2 gifts per child. If you order 

more than the maximum of 2 gifts per child then your order unfortunately will be cancelled.  

Please make sure you purchase by Friday 20th November.  

If you have any questions or are unsure, please put them on Classlist and we will be able to help from there. 

Christmas dinner – Tuesday 15th December 

Christmas parties – Friday 18th December 

 

MyMaths 

Most classes are using Mymaths for home learning.  

If you have any issues using the website then please have a look at their technical support.  

 

Online Safety Information for Parents  

Internet Matters have put together a guide that you can download containing some online safety tips. 

 

Breakfast Club/Cabin Club  

Mon-Friday: 7.45am - 8.35am / 3.15pm-5.30pm  

All Bookings must be made using the online booking system and paid for in advance, bookings will be closed at 2pm on the 

previous Friday as we have limited places and are full on some days. You can now book up until Christmas to guarantee your child’s 

place. Collection from cabin club is from the back gate, please ensure you are wearing a face mask when collecting.   

 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 20th November: Closing date for Christmas shop 

23rd – 27th November: Parents Consultations 

Monday 30th November: Flu Vaccination Rec-Yr6 

Friday 11th December: Christmas shop (bring a carrier bag!)  

Tuesday 15th December: Christmas Dinner 

Friday 18th December: Christmas party day and last day of term 

Monday 4th January: First day of term  

(Term dates are on the website)  

 

With very best wishes   

Melanie Smallwood  

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter 
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bishops-tawton-primary-school
mailto:families@bishopstawton-primary.org
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
https://classlist.com/
https://support.mymaths.co.uk/parent-support/
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Booklet-Discovery-Digital-at-Primary-School.pdf
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/term_dates_/198572
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/

